
California  Adopts  Smartphone
Killswitch Law
California has adopted a law that require smartphones sold in
the state to have smartphone kill settings enabled as the
default settings on the phone.  The Silicon Valley Software
Law Blog explores the impact of this legislation in the link
set forth below:

http://www.siliconvalleysoftwarelaw.com/california-adopts-smar
tphone-kill-switch-law
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